WMS Booster Club Meeting- December 14, 2015

Attendance: Jamisha Breland, Valerie Peters, Joe Leach, Marcus Leake, Robert Gilmartin, Nicole D'Amico, Laurie Lewis, Tricia Donavan, Sheri Geraghty, Ali Katzbach, Dann Wall and Jeff Schwartz.

Robert called the meeting to order at 6:10pm.

The minutes from the previous meeting were approved except for one adjustment. Mr. Leake will be calling the landscaper about the band field.

Girls Lacrosse coach-Dann

- Dann will not be coaching this spring.
- Need to post for coach on website, Laurie will do immediately.
- Need to get stadium schedule from Mike Hart, WHS, for scheduling.
- Dann said he will work on the schedule.
- He has a couple of prospects for coaches but think they may just want to assist.

Spring Coaches- Robert

- Robert recommends that we open registration for fall sports so we can get them set sooner rather than later.
- Jamisha will open the registration tonight, 12/14/15. She will do spring and all coaches registrations for next year. Registration will close 1/29/16.
- Mr. Leake will conduct interviews along the way as coaches register.

Brand RPM- Joe

- Kevin Herney would like to speak at Jan meeting.
- Cuthbertson used them and fired them.
- Said they had minimums to buy but that wasn't the case.
- Will invite to Jan meeting

Round Table

Jeff- He would like to have 2 assistants, one from 6th and 7th grade. He would identify them from the coaches.

We need to do some helmet maintenance: cleaning and parts.

Need to launder uniforms and sanitize shoulder pads.

Ali- Wanted to readdress the volunteer bond. Talked a little about it. Discussed having scholarship parents give an hour of their time.

Dann- equipment and cap expenses.

Laptop for track and field- voted to approve \$400 max -APPROVED. Talked about using the laptop that we have for the treasurer.

Robert- brought back up a late fee for registration so that there is a penalty. Do we set a fee? Voted to set a non-refundable \$50 fee that must accompany the late paperwork. **APPROVED**.

Laurie- spring coach openings: boy's tennis, JV baseball, girls lacrosse.

Powitz isn't sure he wants to coach. Also, Melissa Manning from softball feels that they need new uniforms. Just got 2 years ago. Looking into the condition of them.

We talked a little about splitting the registration and spirit wear position since we have had no applicants. Laurie is going to contact the gentleman that applied for registration.

Next meeting January 25, 2016.

Meeting adjourned at 6:58pm.

*Need to bring up all open board positions for next year so that they may be posted, discussed and interviewed if necessary.

Respectfully submitted by Nicole D'Amico